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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Reception Number Bonds to 10  Words of time, ‘first’, ‘next’, ‘then’ and ‘finally’ Minibeasts 

Y1 DT themed week – Pirate Eye Patches Growing Plants 

Y2 All 4 Operations VCOP Plants and Animals 

Y3 Money  Plants  

Y4 Calculations Persuasive Writing/Leaflets Habitats 

Y5 Prime & Square numbers Biographies Animals including Humans 

Y6 Number Sequences Theatre Reviews  

 
TEACHING ASSISTANT VACANCIES 
Combined Post 1: Early Years Foundation Stage Teaching Assistant and Mid-day Supervisor Assistant Full Time Permanent (Grade D) 
Combined Post 2: KS2 Teaching Assistant (Grade D) & Mid-day Supervisor Assistant Part Time Permanent 
If interested in these posts then please go to our website for further details and the application form. 
 
SUMMER SCHOOL – ADDITIONAL PLACES AVAILABLE 
From Monday, 3

rd
 August 3rd until Friday August 7th, we will be running a summer school, from 9.30am until 3.00pm, here at St. Peter's Catholic 

Primary.  The week's theme is Wizards, Potions and Spells and activities include circus skills, dance and drama, a mad scientist day, cookery, arts 
and crafts, computer workshops, forest school and multi-skills sports.   
Pupils in receipt of the Pupil Premium have all been invited to attend, but there are some additional places left. The charge for the week will be 
£50 per child and includes all activities.  You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch every day.  Should you wish your child to attend, 
please complete a form in Reception along with a cash or cheque payment for £50 (payments will not be accepted via parent pay). Places will be 
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Osborne-Jones.  
 
ST PETER’S ART EXHIBITION 
Week commencing 22

nd
 June: art work produced by children in our school and a number of other Gloucester primary schools will be exhibited in 

Blackfriars Priory. It will be a celebration of art work of all mediums, produced by children of different ages throughout this academic year. The 
exhibition will be open for school visits during the week and a group of budding artists from each year group in our school will be visiting on the 
Friday morning. Luckily, on Saturday 27

th
 June, this exhibition will also be open to members of the public. This is a fantastic opportunity for 

children, families and friends to view our celebration of art work - we hope to see many of you there! 
 
PLACES AT ST PETER’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
If you know of a family who have a child currently in Y4 or Y5 and would like a place for him/her at St Peter's Catholic Primary School, please 
contact the school and ask to speak to Ms Powell, Admissions Officer 01452 524792 or email admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk  Thank you.  
 
PARENTPAY 
Could we please remind all parents that dinner money accounts MUST remain in credit at all times in order for your child/children to have a 
school meal. Could we please ask that the current Year 6 pupils’ accounts be monitored by parents/carers to ensure there is no debt or monies 
left on the accounts by the end of the academic year. Many thanks. 
 
POPE FRANCIS’ PAPAL ENCYCLICAL: PROTECT AND CARE FOR EACH OTHER 
Today Pope Francis released his encyclical, Laudato Si - Care of our common home, a landmark invitation for the Church, for political leaders and 
for every one of us as we reflect on the Holy Father’s encouragement to live simply and in solidarity with the poor. 
He asked us to protect and care for each other and the earth: the precious home that we all share.  Join Catholics worldwide to ensure that the 
encyclical’s message reaches world leaders in this important year. Sign the petition to the Prime Minister: 
Call on David Cameron to show leadership to prevent climate change pushing people deeper into poverty.  The on-line petition can be found at 
www.cafodorg.uk 
 
PFA SUMMER FUN DAY – SATURDAY, 27

TH
 JUNE 2-5PM  

The PFA would like to remind everybody that it is the Summer Fun Day next Saturday 27
th

 June from 2.00pm-5.00pm. It will be a brilliant day with 
lots of fun and exciting stalls, international food zone, a bouncy castle, BBQ and Bar. All the tickets for the Fun Day raffle need to be in by 
Thursday, 25

th
 June. There is no obligation to buy any tickets but any tickets sold or unsold need to be returned by next Thursday. Thank you. 

 
SPARKS CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CHARITY 
St Peter’s Primary School parents are invited to a live music party this Saturday, 20

th
 June. The party is to raise money for Sparks Children’s 

Medical Charity for oxygen deprived babies. Commences at 4.00pm until midnight.  All welcome! Families £10 
Couples £7 (£3.50 each) and Single £5.  There will be a licensed bar, BBQ and local live music. Address: Manor Farm, Manor Farm Way, Kingsway, 
Gloucester GL2 2ZT. For more information please contact Alastair Chambers on 07768025635 
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ST PETER’S UNDER 5’s HOLIDAY CLUB 
The dates for the Holiday Club are as follows:- 
July – 21

st
, 22

nd
, 23

rd
, 28

th
, 29

th
 and 30

th
 

August – 4
th

, 5
th

 and 6
th

  
Opening times – 8.30am – 5.30pm 
Prices - £18 for a full day and £12 for half a day (Discount for siblings) 
If you are interested could you please contact Clare on 07824 118097 or call into Playgroup 
 
SUNDAY’S GOSPEL 
On Sunday we will listen to the story of The Calming Of The Storm.  This is a miracle because with the words, “Be at peace!” spoken by Jesus the 
storm stopped.  This gospel story reminds us that if Jesus was able to rescue the apostles from the storm, He is also able to rescue us from the 
storms of everyday life: sickness, job loss, marriage problems, and even the sting of death.    
 
HOUSE POINTS (to 18

th
 June 2015) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 

Wind 130 Fire 1030 

Fire 118 Wind 993 

Water 117 Earth 871 

Earth 96 Water 865 

 
DINNER MENU W/C 22

nd
 JUNE 

Monday Beef Burger in Bap Roasted Veg & Sweetcorn 
pizza  

Jacket Potato with cheese Cheese 

Tuesday Chicken Korma & Rice Veggie Korma Jacket Potato with Tuna Tuna Mayo 

Wednesday Roast Pork Quorn & Veg Curry  Jacket Potato with Beans Egg Mayo 

Thursday Chicken Pasta Bake Roasted Veg Tart  Jacket Potato with Tuna Pork 

Friday Fish Veggie Hot Dog Salmon Salad Cheese & Tomato 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Weds 24
th

 June  Stay and Play Sessions for EYFS New Intake 2015 2.15pm – 3.00pm 

Sat 27
th

 June  Summer Fun Day 2.00pm – 5.00pm 

Mon 29
th

 June  St Peter and St Paul Mass 9.15am  

Thurs 2
nd

 July  Stay and Play Sessions for EYFS New Intake 2015 9.15am – 10.15am 

Thurs 2
nd

 July  MOVE AROUND DAY 

Fri 3
rd

 July  Y6 Prom 6.30 for 7 – 9pm 

Weds 8
th

 July  Y6 High School Information Evening  

Thurs 9
th

 July  Picnic and Production 5.45pm Picnic  
Production 6.30pm 

Mon 13
th

 July  Sports Day 

Tues 14
th

 July  Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 15
th

 July  Whole School  End of Year Mass St Peter’s Church  10.00am 

Fri 17
th

 July  SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.00PM 

Thurs 3
rd

 Sept Whole School  New Academic Year  8.40am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       


